
From the Archives 

Welcome to May! The weather is getting nice, and we can now see all the spring flowers in full bloom. 

Personally, this is my favourite time of the year. It is when we are reminded that the long, cold days of 

winter have passed, and that summer is coming soon. This month, we look back to 1994 and the garden 

at Greenwood. As you can see from this picture, the bed looks different than it does now. At that time, it 

was further up the hill and a teardrop design. I hope you enjoy the bright colours and the look back in 

time. See you next month with the next edition of From the Archives. 

Vivian Petho – Archivist  

 


